
 

July 8, 2022 

  Utah PTA Needs Your Input!  
  

  

 

What is the greatest need for your local PTA? 

Please fill out the 2022 Needs Assessment Survey 

so Utah PTA can plan for 2022-2023. Your input is 

greatly valued. Click here to complete the survey. 

 

  

  Thank you to our Amazing PTA Leaders!   

  

 

July 1st begins a new PTA year across the nation! Thank you to our amazing leaders who 

dedicated their time and talents to Utah's students this past year. Utah PTA is excited to 

welcome the incoming leaders. The Utah PTA Connections Newsletter will arrive in your 

email box twice a month with upcoming programs, events, news from Community 

Partners and important information to help leaders do their job and help Utah PTA 

members connect with resources to help every child reach their potential!  

  

https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/DiWnsXVEzC5OV9E4UN8Mjg


 

  It's Time to Close the PTA Financial Books for 2021-2022   

  

Now that the 2021-2022 Fiscal Year has ended it is time to close 

the financial books of your PTA.  There are a few procedures and 

reports that need to be completed before the PTA can start a new 

year.  

 

Utah PTA requires the following items from each local unit as part 

of its End-of-Year Reporting: 

• Year End Financial Statement 

• Annual Financial Review (AFR; formally called an audit) 

• IRS 990 Filing 

• Yearly Sales Tax Refund Request (now submitted online!) 

 These items are to be completed by the outgoing treasurer and are turned in to Utah PTA via 

Memberhub or to your Council/Region Treasurer by August 1st each year.  

Please visit Year End Financial Reports | UtahPTA.org for more detailed information on end-

of-year reporting procedures.  Your Council or Region Treasurer can provide any assistance 

you may need, or please feel free to reach out to the Utah PTA Treasurer, Karen Beebe, 

at karen@utahpta.org with any questions as well. 

 

  

 

 

  Sales Tax Training for Treasurers   

  

Calling all Region, Council, and Local Treasurers 

(and interested Presidents too)! 

Please join us for a short training (via Zoom) on 

how to submit your sales tax refund request 

online via the Utah PTA website.  We will also 

cover the approval process necessary at the 

council and region levels. 

Wednesday, July 13th at 10:00 a.m. 

 
 

  

  

 

 

 

  

https://www.utahpta.org/year-end-financial-reports
mailto:karen@utahpta.org


73,248 Members Strong - 2021-2022 

  

Thank you for joining Utah PTA during the 2021-2022 school 

year! Together, our voice is strong as we work together to 

make every child's potential a reality by engaging and 

empowering families and communities to advocate for all 

children. Visit our website to find your school and join for the 

2022-2023 school year! 

 

  

  
 

Memberhub Summer Training Series 
  

  

 

Please join us for summer MemberHub Training on July 15 and August 19.   

The latest MemberHub release includes TWO exciting features.  

1. Improved Site Navigation 

2. Integrated Givebacks signups into the MemberHub store 

Book MemberHub Workshops & 1:1 Online MemberHub Sessions  

MemberHub Help & Support 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/CI4yPWr-I5CSmuue0zWPcA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/CI4yPWr-I5CSmuue0zWPcA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/eprv9fAVRUtMC-N-C28rag
https://support.memberhub.com/hc/en-us/articles/7297650322199-Release-Notes-July-7-2022#h_01G7CQSDRBKKQ5AHB0A91ZCF2S
https://support.memberhub.com/hc/en-us/articles/7297650322199-Release-Notes-July-7-2022#h_01G7CQV445YZ2XDYN60WAJCCCV
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/8-mytkbOwB2PF_2dIm1HHw
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/zVMPdr0jGG96vBpfBI2FTg


Fun Activity with Dad 

  

 

Calling all Dads and other father figures! Bring your kids out for an afternoon of fun at the 

Fathers and Families Coalition of Utah car show on July 23 at Historic Wheeler Farm. Check 

out their Facebook Event Page 

  

 

 

 

 

Follow Utah PTA 

         

 

You are currently subscribed to a mailing list of Local Unit Leaders of Utah PTA. If you wish to unsubscribe, 

please click here. 

 

 

https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/r9iV0eLaOVbZrbn6WV5rtg
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/r9iV0eLaOVbZrbn6WV5rtg
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/ZJIWVv1ijAaD20AzKmw4bA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/0P4JVNjuWEC1sTwG-ihUyA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/RcrgHAkc5vL7KqV8zZQjCQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/ucRN6VAnM0gFOl4DbQBgSw
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/EigNnRHAONC7oKIxwPvSAA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/M76-kXg2m2UbgKuOEud7Ng

